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Research MRI Safety Committee Position Statement:   
Recombina  Nova Medical 32-Channel Head Coils 

 
 
The MCW Research MRI Safety Committee takes the position that Nova Medical 32-channel 
head coils are available as standard of care, and do not require further consideration as 
research devices. This position is based upon the release of functionally equivalent coils from 
Nova Medical which have been FDA-cleared since the existing coils were obtained and is in line 
with the practice of other MR research institutions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


